
 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
In the final days of a successful 2023-24 school year, we find ourselves 
at the threshold of summer break and ready for well-deserved rest and 
new adventures.   Before we turn the page on another school year at 
ISF, however, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on what shapes ISF.  
 
Joining ISF has been a deeply rewarding experience for me. Since 
coming on board, I've been impressed by the strength of the school’s 
community and its shared focus on giving students an exceptional 
educational experience.  This experience is shaped by the dedication 
of our teachers and staff, the diligent support of our parents who 
create a nurturing environment at home, and the enthusiasm and 
curiosity of our students.  It’s a privilege to be a part of this community 
and to witness our students’ growth and achievements. Their ability to 
think critically, communicate effectively, and collaborate with 
compassion inspires me to continue fostering an environment that is 
rich in learning. 
 
Learning is a continuous journey and one that is not confined to the 
academic year.  Whether you choose to revisit challenging concepts, 
embark on independent projects, or simply indulge in the joy of 
reading a captivating book, I encourage you to let this summer be a 
time for intellectual exploration.  For families that are looking for a 
more structured summer educational experience, we are once again 
offering an engaging summer school program for our younger 
students up to Grade 6 (https://sabisschools.sabis.net/isf-summer-
school-2024). The program is designed to help students maintain 
academic momentum, delve deeper into areas of interest, and develop 
new skills. 
 
On behalf of the entire team at ISF, I wish you a safe, relaxing, and truly 
enriching summer break. May you return refreshed and ready to 
embark on a new chapter of learning and discovery in the fall. We all 
eagerly anticipate welcoming you back for another exciting year filled 
with growth, collaboration, and academic achievements. Until then, 
best wishes for a wonderful summer! 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 

Rupert Cox 

School Director 
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